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INPUT QUESTIONNAIRE

Dear Students, Parents, Faculty, Staff, and Friends of _________ School,

As you know we are in the process for selecting a new principal to lead this school. The School Board is
inviting you to provide input on the qualities that you perceive are necessary in the new person who will
provide leadership at our school in the future.

Thank you for taking the time to provide us with this input.  Please complete this questionnaire and
return it to the office by _______

Sincerely,

Members of the School Board

________________________________________________________________________________

1. What qualities are necessary for the next principal of our School?

2. What are the greatest strengths of our School?

3. What areas need improvement?

4. If you could ask the final candidates for principal some questions, what would
they be?  What answers would you want to receive?


